Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2023 9:20 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objections to Development Proposal DA 2023/0130-Demolition of
Existing Buildings and Construction and Operation of an organic waste Transfer
Station

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

1 hope you are doing well. I'm writing to express my strong
objection to development proposal outlined in DA 2023/0130- demolition of existing buildings and
the construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station in our community.

First of all, the proposed organic waste transfer station would increase the amount of traffic
congestion in the area. There are lots of factories and warehouses in Lidcombe already. There are
lots of trucks going through in Lidcombe . We don't want more traffic and noise in here.

Further more, the odour comes out from the waste management centre is going to be bad for our
environment for our community.

Last but not least, it is inconveniences to us local

residents and have a bad impact on the safety of pedestrians. Especially like our family, my children
walk to school / train stations every day. And people excises and walk dogs around the park. We don't
want to walk around with worry about too many traffic and dust, noise, and bad samells.

In light of the concerns raised above, | request that Cumberland council reevaluate the approval of
Development Proposal DA 2023/0130.
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